From: Alysha Bowers <alyshabowers6@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, November 5, 2020 7:15 PM

To: Council Coments <CouncilComments@jonesboro.org>
Subject: Private Club at 515 S. Gee Street

To whom it may concern:
Good evening! As a 25 year resident of Jonesboro, | was so excited to hear about the possibility of a local
brewery. | would like to put in writing that | would be in favor of this new business. It would bring so

much business and revitalization to that area of Jonesboro.

Thank you,
Alysha Bowers

Sent from my iPhone



